~-wtor

@

o *,
< ”/

MiaatassEaaAaRsaagal" .

v W‘“ij‘gh b 4 Y i A 4 O D IR, anﬁ“
9" July 2021 — Weekly Newsletter Congratulations to this week’s achievers:
Three Lions Awards for week ending 09-07-2021
We all have our fingers crossed for Sunday night in
the hope that England can win the Euros final. If Kindness Pupil of the Learner of
. . week the week
we do win then you can guarantee that we will
leb his | hool Mond Th l Class Kai Elliott Thomas
celebrate this in school on Monday. There are lots 1 Fryer Patterson Makepeace
of lessons to learn from the progression of the
. . S . Class Peyton Charlie Charlie
England team including determination, resilience . )
2 Robson Kipling Corrigan
and British values. Rest assured that we have been ol chl Jacob ‘
. . . . ass oe aco rega
talking about all of these things with the children. 3 Wright Martin Nicholson
. Class Leighton Lexi Cruz
Graduation 4 Brown Watson Hope
We had some mixed feelings at our Year 2 o
. . I . ass Wade Isla Abbie
Graduation this week. Whilst it was fantastic to see 5 Wilson Lumley Aldworth
the Year 2 children look so grown up and ready for
the Junior school, we will be very sad to see them Class Danel Thomas Ava
6 Ross Brownson Charlton

leave. When I looked around the room I could see

children that have been with us since nursery. I
Attendance

truly hope that they have enjoyed our time with us. Clises clicmanes (s wiad

It has been an absolute pleasure to have every one

of them in school. 1% Class 5 98% 2" Class 6 93%
Today the Nursery children moving into Reception 3 Class 4 93% 4" Class 1 1%
5" Class 3 88% 6" Class 2 88%

had their Graduation. They did fantastically well
during the ceremony, behaving impeccably. They %% Whole School — 92% ***
ole Scnoot — 0

also got to have another little party afterwards. We
can't wait to see them continue on their journey in

our school.

Nursery Summer Party

Our Nursery children enjoyed their summer party
this week, playing party games and dancing. They
also had a special visitor in school to party with
them - Peppa Pig! It was wonderful to see their
faces when Peppa came in to see them. It was so
exciting that they needed to cool down with an ice
cream from the ice cream van afterwards. What a
fantastic day!

Looking ahead

Friday 16" July - Last day of Summer Term
Thursday 2 September - Back to school




